
Oral History Night
We held our 1st Migrant Ed night during a blustery

night. We had several students not able to attend due to

a positive covid test. A couple of our students attended

by cell phone video. Despite the setbacks we all had a

great time!

Evelyn Willburn was helping at our school while Loana

was in Anchorage. She started out the evening with an

excellent story about her experiences working in the

bush. Mick Cleveland then followed with an excellent

story from his time in Twin Hills. Our district rep, Kirk was

also in attendance and regaled us with stories from

Manokotac.

We talked about the importance of oral history and the

need to record what the elders experienced in the past,

so that future generations would not forget.

After a couple of excellent stories, we enjoyed a taco

bar. Everyone helped themselves to an abundance of

great toppings and made enough to take home to family

members.


